ON TABLE C-36
City Council Meeting
November 15, 2021

re: Item 3.1.c.b.

From: Drake Richard

To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shelter at Army and Navy Store (Disagree)
Date: Sunday, November 14, 2021 5:27:33 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Richard and I own a small business on Columbia St. I am afraid that my
customers will not come to my business if the city accepts the shelter at army and navy store.
I had hard times already because of the Virus and I do not want another hard situation on my
life. T have spoken with few of my customers regarding this situation and I already felt that
they will be avoiding coming to my business. Please help business owners in New West. [

totally disagree! Thank you.



